BARRY H. JOHNSON
Town Clerk

RECEIVED

WENDY CHAPMAN
Assistant Town Clerk

TOWN CLERK BOURNE Office of the Town Clerk

MEETING NOTICE

The Board of Registrars will be meeting on Friday, March 6, 2020 in the Town
Clerk’s office at 4:30 pm for the purpose of determining which PROVISIONAL
BALLOTS cast in the March 3, 2020:

Presidential and Senator in the General Court Primary Elections shall be included
in the totals of each of these elections.

For the Board of Registrars: Barry H. Johnson, Member
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